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15 November 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 10 December 2024 and Wednesday 11 December 2024 
 
Christmas lunch will be served on Tuesday 10 December 2024 and Wednesday 11 December 2024. 
This is a lovely event where students sit at decorated tables set out in the main hall and are served 
their lunch by members of staff. 
 
If your child/ward would like a Christmas lunch, please order and pay £3.00 via WisePay by Tuesday 26 
November 2024. Please note that it will be available to purchase under ‘shop’ and then ‘tickets’ on 
WisePay. As we will be using this to collate order numbers and food requirements, we are unable to 
take the money from your child/ward’s normal WisePay balance. 
 
We will notify you which day your child/ward’s year group has been allocated; this will be done 
depending on the number of students in each year group wishing to have a Christmas lunch. 
 
If your child/ward is entitled to a free school meal, you do not need to order on WisePay as they will 
be asked to order in school by their Head of Year. 
 

The lunch options are: 
 

Roast Turkey or Vegetarian Sausage 
(All served with stuffing, chipolata, roast potatoes, sprouts, garden peas and sliced carrots) 

 
 

 
Christmas Pudding (may contain nuts) with Custard or Christmas Cupcake 

 
There will still be sandwiches, hot snacks, cookies and drinks to purchase on both days from the kiosk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss J Turley  
Senior Operations Manager 


